
 
 

GOOSE LAKE COUNCIL MINUTES 
November 3, 2022 

  
Mayor Ken Schoon called the special meeting of the Goose Lake City council to order at 6:30 p.m.  Council 
members present were Mike Mattis,  joining the meeting by phone were Council Members Mike Schmidt, Matt 
Cain and Darrin Farrell.  The special meeting was called for discussion on the progress of the new endpoint and 
meter project.  The Mayor and Council had originally believed that only the broken meters would be replaced.  
However, it was determined by Water Operator Marty Jahn and SET representative Troy Shelton that most of the 
meters in town were very old and did not have the proper hook ups to be compatible with the new endpoints 
being installed.  The City of Goose Lake will now need to replace nearly every meter in town as well as add the 
endpoints to each of the meters.  Mayor Schoon commented this is what is needed and we will have to find the 
money in our budget. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm on a motion by D. Farrell, 2nd M. Schmidt.  On roll call, carried unanimously.   
The next regular meeting will be at City Hall on November 17, 2022 at 7:00p.m.   

 
 
 
_______________________________                                                    _______________________________ 
Kendell Schoon, Mayor                   Teresa Lindstrom, City Clerk 
 

 
 


